From: Ed Pospisil

Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2010 9:32 AM
To: Kerstin Hancock

Subject: TIRE BID RECOMMENDATION

Kerstin,

Upon review of the tire bids we received, we feel that the best option is to reject all bids and utilize the
ability to purchase off state contracts. The bid results were predominately state contract pricing varying
slightly in certain cases dependent upon which tire was offered. Purchasing off state contracts would
give us the same pricing yet give us the freedom to use different vendors and tire brands to find which
vendor can support Williamson County’s interest the best rather than entering another bid contract.

Also, Kerstin, | would like to personally thank you for all your time and assistance with this bid. Itis
greatly appreciated,

Thank you,

Edward Pospisil

Parts Manager

Willlamson County Fleet Services
5312-943-3343 phone
512-943-3398 fax
epospisil@wilco.org




